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Sketching 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cnjnQ0zIZ-w  Isometric Basics, Pino Trogu 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ogQzbYJemXM Isometric Projections, mahaqsiddiq 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NEKJ9S28Fh8 Isometric View Created from Orthographic Views, Prof. Jeff 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DhQheKmmhFI Oblique sketching basics, John Bradely 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dKZfQw6kd7g Oblique Tutorial, Ty Vernon 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_BRv5Jz6Fcs Oblique Cavalier, Leonor Perez 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KOE92Bfr76A Oblique Cavalier 2, vshelp 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OlUqDs7LmEg Cabinet Oblique, vshelp 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MpCwVHXvyQk One Point Perspective Drawing, HelloArtsy 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=felys-u4nfk How to Draw one and Two Point Perspective, with Karl Gude 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t51YRXYBQc4 Three Point Perspective Tutorial, DrawingWithGordon 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=o1YPja2wCYQ Projection of Lines. Intelleeestars 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=op-fPNGqOQM Projection of Planes (should be surfaces), Akash Das 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZaSWqKmhvwU Creating Isometric Views, James Thornburgh 
 

Auxiliary Views 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7yMNRs4qYHc  Auxiliary Views, Ty Vernon 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EJBPNeIklL8 Auxiliary Views, jmcassar 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gzq48vBbODg Auxiliary Views (Primary), rahasfu 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3UjJgwOmTUM Point View of a Line Second Auxilary View, Kevin Whelan 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ynPr2NBzEaE  Auxiliary Views Part One 

 
Multiviews 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZaSWqKmhvwU Creating Isometric Views, James Thornburgh 

 
Types 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hrxIaiTm1HU Machine Shop Types #9 Types of Threads Part B, mrpete222 

 
Dimensioning 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UBjKP8GhbO4  MET 120, Assembly Drawing Basics, ODU METFIG 
(rules/elements) 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OF3S6BjMKsI Rules for Dimensioning- Mechanical Drawings, Jon Olson 
(rules/elements) 

 

Section Views 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zGWAS0MV1hs BRX 110 Full Section Views, Randy Crowe 

 
Axonometric – Isometric 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e86XCbN_5hY&list=PL0K5TJxFZaW4jEl4eCrlrVkpmNilXKnQW  Axonometci – 
Isometric, Oblique Plan, Ryan Repucci 
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SAFETY DISCLAIMER: 

M-SAMC educational resources are in no way meant to be a substitute for occupational safety and 

health standards. No guarantee is made to resource thoroughness, statutory or regulatory compliance, 

and related media may depict situations that are not in compliance with OSHA and other safety 

requirements. It is the responsibility of educators/employers and their students/employees, or anybody 

using our resources, to comply fully with all pertinent OSHA, and any other, rules and regulations in any 

jurisdiction in which they learn/work.  M-SAMC will not be liable for any damages or other claims and 

demands arising out of the use of these educational resources.  By using these resources, the user 

releases the Multi-State Advanced Manufacturing Consortium and participating educational institutions 

and their respective Boards, individual trustees, employees, contractors, and sub-contractors from any 

liability for injuries resulting from the use of the educational resources. 

DOL DISCLAIMER: 

This product was funded by a grant awarded by the U.S. Department of Labor’s Employment and 

Training Administration. The product was created by the grantee and does not necessarily reflect the 

official position of the U.S. Department of Labor. The Department of Labor makes no guarantees, 

warranties, or assurances of any kind, express or implied, with respect to such information, including 

any information on linked sites and including, but not limited to, accuracy of the information or its 

completeness, timeliness, usefulness, adequacy, continued availability, or ownership. 

RELEVANCY REMINDER: 

M-SAMC resources reflect a shared understanding of grant partners at the time of development. In 

keeping with our industry and college partner requirements, our products are continuously improved. 

Updated versions of our work can be found here:   http://www.msamc.org/resources.html. 
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